MEMORANDUM

01 Anita Fenake

FROM: Bill Meyer

DATE: November 20, 1985

RE: Application to sell Virginia Properties, Inc, Sewer System to M. P, B.
Incorporated Case No, SH-86-72

The applicants have proposed to sell the sewer system of Virginia
Propexties, Inc. to M. P. B. Inc. As a result of my review of the application .
and discussions with Bill Sankpill, Manager of the Water and Sewer Department,
the Accounting Department recommends Commission approval of the application,

ce: Bill Sankpill






